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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Spanish Set Changes 
 
This year, all Year 7 Spanish students have their lessons at the same time within their respective 
populations.  As a result, we are now able to move students between their classes.  We have 
organised some moves in order to create sets that are more reflective of each child’s ability, effort 
and attitude towards their learning. 
 
We have taken into account the results of any tests from last term, including short vocabulary and 
grammar ones as well as participation in lesson and attendance. 
 
I would like to reassure you and your child that we will be making regular moves within sets over 
the course of the year, normally towards the end of each term, again taking into account the 
factors that I’ve mentioned.  The challenge for students is to work hard, attend regularly, and learn 
their vocabulary and grammar each week, in order to ensure that they are placed in a set which 
reflects their true ability in the future. 
 
The sets that we have created at this stage are still quite flexible and will give students more 
opportunities to demonstrate their strengths and areas for development.   
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any concerns or queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Elizabeth Martin 
 
Ms E Martin  
Head of Spanish 
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